
FAASTeam presents:

Bruce Webb from Airbus and Gretchen Bolivar from Boulder

Parks



Airbus' Bruce Webb will present both of his new
60 minute projects: 
"Flying Blind":  You may have 20/20 vision... but
what do you really see?  We will examine the
human brain (hardware) and human mind
(software) as they relate to our visual system.
 Too often we "look" but do not "see."  This can
be a function of our "software" and/or "hardware."
 In all cases, this blindness must be understood
so that we may incorporate techniques to
improve our visual performance.
"What's Your Attitude?":  This course will focus
on the realities of unintended flight in a degraded
visual environment.  We will discuss the
limitations of the pilot, the equipment, and current
guidance as they pertain to successfully escaping
such an encounter.  A case study will help
reinforce known concepts and reveal others
which may be easily overlooked.
 
And, Ranger/Naturalists Gretchen Bolivar and
Eric Collins will discuss the many nesting raptors
on the City of Boulder Open Space and Mountain
Parks property.  They will talk about the species
surrounding us, how many there are, and how we
can help them protect them during this critical
time (February - July).  Gretchen has been a
Ranger for 8 years and Eric for 3 years.  They

Event Details

Thu, Mar 15, 2018 - 18:00 MST

Rocky Mountain Metropolitan

Airport Main Terminal Building

11755 Airport Way

Mount Evans Room

Broomfield, CO 80021

Contact: Colorado Heli-Ops
303-466-4354

coheliops@outlook.com

Select #: NM0380957

Representative travis miller



both work together with other OSMP wildlife staff
to close the areas that the raptors need for
nesting/roosting.
Directions: Parking is situated to the east of the terminal
building.  Enter through the first floor lobby from either the
street or ramp side.  The Mount Evans room is on the second
floor.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


